
Perch Base, United States Submariners  

Flash Traffic  

Number:       #2-6-2022  

Date:      2/28/2022  

Subject: Passing of a Shipmate  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
It is with a sad heart that I report the passing of 
Shipmate Jack Patterson on January 14, 2022.  
  

The service will be on Friday, March 11, 2022 at 
1030 am at the National Cemetery.  
  

Sailor, rest your oar, we have the watch.  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response.  
 


